
City of Alamogordo 
 

 

 Please be aware that there has been an emergency 

traffic change due to a hit on the South bound mast arm. The intersection of 10th Street and Cuba Ave. is 

currently a 4 way stop. The Southbound lanes will be closed down so North bound traffic will detour on 9th street. 

City crews are in the process of repairing it. The timeline on this project is unknown. Please be patient as you  

travel through the area, and use caution. Our team will be working as quickly and safely as possible to restore  

traffic flow. Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

### 

Learn more about the City of Alamogordo, services, happenings and other information at   
http://ci.alamogordo.nm.us, www.alamogordonmtrue.com or @CityOfAlamogordo on Facebook   

Contact for this Release 

Paul Bennett 

Facility Maintenance Manager 

575-921-4402 

pbennett@ci.alamogordo.nm.us 
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